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Dear parents and carers,
It has been a pleasure this week to spend time in some of the after school clubs and to see the children
engaging so well in the extra-curricular offering. We will be shortly opening up booking for January 2023 clubs
where further activities will be added and developed for our pupils, we will notify you in advance of when the
booking window opens. We wish Wales the very best this morning in their match against Iran, there is a real
buzz across the school as we await the start of the match! We would like to thank you again for your support in
using the new sign in system for when pupils arrive late. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Christmas 2022
Tickets for Christmas performances are now
available on Parent Pay. We hope to offer further
tickets should we have capacity in our hall and
church before performances.

On Sunday 4th December there is a Christingle
Service in the church at 11am and you would be
very welcome to join this service as we enter the
period of Advent.

Attendance and Punctuality
Please do remember to report absence to 01978 852342
or attendance@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk and not via
Class DoJo.
Letters to notify parents and carers of their children’s
attendance are being sent out on a regular basis where
attendance has moved below the expected thresholds.
This is as outlined in the Local Authority Attendance Policy
and includes absence linked to illness.
Thank you for your support in this matter.

Forest Schools
We wanted to extend a
huge thank you to
everyone who was able
to come along to school
to help Mrs Parker and
Mrs Baker with our
Forest School re-fresh
yesterday. Despite the
challenging weather, a
lot was achieved and
this will make such a
positive difference to
our pupils.
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